
  

REQUEST FOR BIDS 

2022-2024 Fuel Delivery Services 

 

Sealed bids will be received by Pend Oreille County Board of Commissioners for the contract to 

supply fuel. Bids will be received at the office of the Board of County Commissioners, located at 

625 W. 4th Street, Newport, WA  99156.  Bids are due no later than 1:30 PM on Monday, July 

11, 2022.  Bids will then and there be opened and read in the Commissioner’s Meeting Room.  

Bids on the following material are being sought: 

 

1) 2022-2024 Fuel Delivery Services to 3 sites. 

 

Pend Oreille County reserves the right to reject any or all bids, to waive any informality in the 

proposals and to accept such proposal as may deemed in the best interest of Pend Oreille County. 

 

Mail or deliver bids in person to: 

Pend Oreille County Board of Commissioners     

PO Box 5025/625 W. 4th St       

Newport, Washington 99156 

 

Bids shall be clearly marked “2022-2024 County Fuel Delivery RFB” on the envelope. 

Submissions by fax or email will not be accepted.  Bids will be evaluated on overall cost. 

 

“The (Local Agency), in accordance with the provisions of Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964 

(78 Stat. 252,42 U.S.C 2000d to 2000d-4) and the Regulations, hereby notifies all bidders that will 

affirmatively ensure that any contract entered into pursuant to this advertisement, disadvantaged 

business enterprises will be afforded full and fair opportunity to submit bids in response to this 

invitation and will not be discriminated against on the grounds of race, color, or national origin in 

consideration for an award.” 

 

A copy of the Request for Bids may be obtained by: 

1) In Person: Public Works Department 625 W. 4th St. Newport, WA 99156 

2) Email: publicworks4u@pendoreille.org 

3) Website: https://pendoreilleco.org/your-government/public-works/pw-bids/err-call-for-bids/ 

 

 

Published in the Newport Miner Legal Notices: June 22, 2022 

https://pendoreilleco.org/your-government/public-works/pw-bids/err-call-for-bids/

